
   

The Roving   

June, 2017 

President’s Letter 
 

“Opportunities – Fleece, Handspun, Yarn , Equipment” 

                                                          Mini Quote 

Welcome to HWOTV Mini Month! 

 

We revel in the opportunity to show, sell, and purchase! 

Fleece, handspun, yarn, books, and fiber equipment  will 

be available when our first Mini Weavers’ Attic is 

combined  with the annual  Wool Day for HWOTV. 

 

This will be a marvelous event in many areas – members 

can replenish weaving and spinning inventory while  

allowing  HWOTV  to sort through their current stash for  

sales  items. It should prove an interesting, rewarding  

day for all. 

      

June   Meeting   

When :   June10, 2017 

Where : 

  

Exeter Memorial  

Building   

Time:   10:00    AM       

 
  

 
Members with last names 

beginning with N-W, please 

bring munchies and 

goodies. 

  

  

         

  
 

  

 June Meeting Program: 

Mini Weaver’s Attic; see 

President’s Letter and info 

from DeeDee King. Be 

sure to attend this fun day! 

     

   

    
    



 

In keeping with the month’s theme, there will be a  

mini meeting from 10:00 – 10:15. 

 

Leonora and Toni 

____________________________________________________________ 

                                                                         
  

More on June’s Program: 
 

Mini Weaver's Attic/Wool Day Sale 

June 10th meeting 

 The June meeting for the Guild is guaranteed to be a fun one that should 

not be missed!  Along with our annual wool day sale, the guild is inviting 

members to bring fiber-related items to sell in the Mini Weaver's attic. 

Used weaving and spinning equipment, yarn, and books will be available 

for purchase from other members; sort of a classy "yard sale" 

extravaganza. 

Start a box of things you would love to get rid of now so that you are ready 

for the fun in June.   

The details:  You MUST reserve a table if you plan to sell items.   

Call Dee Dee King at 559-338-0322, or text at 559-259-4321, email is 

dking@unwiredbb.com.  

You may share a table with a friend.  Each vendor is responsible for their 

own sales; the guild is not taking any commission on these sales.  Sale will 

start at 10:45 (after a brief business meeting).   

mailto:dking@unwiredbb.com


Get there early to set up; doors will open at 9:00.  I heard a rumor that 

some small looms may be available for purchase.  If you have any 

questions or aren't sure of what this is all about, contact me. 

Thanks, 

Dee Dee King 

 

  
  

                                                               
Birthdays for June: – if we’ve missed you, please let us know.  

Carole Martin 

Leonora Pescosolido 

Gloria Buckles 

This is your month; have a wonderful Birthday! 

  

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

  

Kaweah Konnection:  Next meeting will be in September. Contact Sharon Warren 

for more information. Instructional weaving/spinning DVD’s are occasionally 

featured and “Show and Tell” is always interesting.  

 

Items for the newsletter (items for sale, new items, announcements, etc.) need 

to be received by Sophie Britten sophieab@sbcglobal.net by the 25th of each 

month.      



    
  

   

  

   

  

                                                          

                                                                              

  


